
New  Bedford’s  Business
Improvement  District  (BID)
Petition Withdrawn
According to a letter New Bedford City Council Linda Morad
released to the press, the organizers attempting to set up a
Businesses Improvement District in downtown New Bedford has
been withdrawn. You can read the letter here:
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